
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

Circular No. ISS/GEN/015/2022-23          Date: 1/09/2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Greetings of the Day! 

 

As a part of the Teachers’ day Celebration at school on Monday 5th 

September 2022, the students of classes I to XI will have early dispersal. 

Parents/guardians are requested to receive their child/children at about 

12:30 P.M from school premises. 

Class XII will have dispersal at 2:00 P.M from KG Block.  

Kindly note that the school office will be in function from 7:30 am to 4:00 

pm. We request all the parents to make a note of the above change in the 

dispersal time on Monday, 5th September 2022. 

 

Expecting your kind cooperation as always. 

 

 

Regards, 

Admin Team 

 

 


